
Photo Release 
By submitting your photographs for award consideration, you are granting The Florida- 
Friendly Landscaping™ Program (FFL) the right to use photo and project information in 
publications or other media material produced by FFL including but not limited to: 
brochures, invitations, books, newspapers, magazines, websites, etc. If you object to 
having your photos used in this manner, please do not submit them for award 
consideration. 

 If you have questions, 
contact: 
Angela Gregory  
apoidea@ufl.edu 
352-273-4515 

 
Florida-Friendly Landscaping™ 

Most FFL Landscape Evaluations 

This award recognizes the county with the most active FFL recognition program. The award is judged on 
the number of total landscape evaluations not the number of successful FFL landscape recognitions. 

 
To enter scan and submit the completed FFL Landscape Recognition Checklist for each landscape 
evaluation completed from January 1st 2022 to April 30th, 2024. Please include a summary description 
with the total number and type of evaluations and the number of landscapes that were awarded silver 
or gold level recognition. 

 
The scanned evaluations and the summary must be combined into a single file or zipped prior to 
submitting them online. 

 
Entries Include: UF/IFAS Extension offices with an active FFL recognition program for residential, 
commercial, municipal, institutional, and new construction landscapes. 

 

 

 
Award entries should be submitted online: 

 

Submit your FFL Award Entry 

 

https://ufl.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9z7V35WD2sPRKeO
https://ufl.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9z7V35WD2sPRKeO

	Award entries should be submitted online:

